SYNOPSIS OF SESSION MEETING OF NOVEMBER 7, 2022

1.Rev. Morgan Wong has been on sick leave but has advised that he will be
returning to active duty on November 23, 2023.

2.With the early return of Rev Wong, the search for a bilingual secretary will be
postponed to 2023.

3. Christmas Eve Joint Service will be held at Vancouver Taiwanese Presbyterian
Church Hall ( behind Kerrisdale Presbyterian Church, 2733 West 41, Vancouver,
B. C.) on Dec. 24™", 2022 at 10:30 am.

4. Appreciation Dinner for retiring Superintendent of Sunday School, Linda Con,
Lela Ling and all Sunday School Teachers will be held on December 10, 2022 at
the restaurant, John 3:16 on Broadway. All members/adherents wishing to
attend the dinner @ $50.00 per person, please contact Elder Tim Tam at:
Email: timanmdmd@gmail.com / Telephone: 604-559-7240

5. Elder Victor Ling has been appointed by Session to form a Search Committee to
start the process to seek a Minister in 2023 for the English speaking congregation.

6. Development project is progressing and completion date is expected some time
late March or in April 2023.
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